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March 12, 2012 
 
Former Champion Juan Manuel Lopez 
C/O P. R. Best Boxing 
P.O. Box 1405 
Bayamon, PR 00960-1405 
 
Re:  Request to Show Cause Why the WBO Should Not Suspend Juan 
Manuel López for a Year for Unsportsmanlike Behavior 
 
Dear Juan Manuel Lopez: 
 
The WBO World Championship Committee considers that the behavior and 
statements made by you, during the interview held after your WBO 
Featherweight title against Champion Orlando Salido, were totally lacking 
sportsmanship.  The sense of the Championship Committee is that your conduct 
in making those comments warrants a one year suspension for your severe 
unsportsmanlike behavior.   Please be advised that you have five (5) days to 
show cause in writing why this course of action should not be taken, i.e. Friday, 
March 16, 2012 by 1:00 PM EST. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Luis Batista Salas, Chairman 
 
C/c:   Peter Rivera 

Ivan Rivera 
Orlando Piñero 

 
 


